
                      Friends of the Murrieta Library - General Meeting
            Tuesday, February 21, 2012    10 am

                   Board members in attendance:
Luanne Ferrer, Roberta Fokken, Carol Carson, Aimée Fitch, Lela Llorens, 
Sandra Lucas, Lorrie Thomas

Also in attendance: Advisors Nancy Dixon, Maggie Pilotte, Pat Farmer; 
Alison Eagans for the Library

Following the handed out Agenda:
1. President Luanne Ferrer called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m.

2. President Luanne Ferrer started the meeting by letting us know that there 
would not be a President's Message this time but mentioned the FOML 
Fundraiser trip to San Diego's Old Globe Theatre to see “A Room With A 
View” (flyer attached to hard copy minutes.)

3. The November 15, 2011 and January 17, 2012 minutes were approved as 
corrected and amended.

4. Treasurer’s Report - Carol Carson
(Hard copy attached to minutes as usual.) 

I.       5. Library Update - Alison Eagans
• Outlined March events
• Recapped February's events
• Let us know that she is heading to Head Start next week 

6. Programs - Maggie Pilotte
• Outlined the presentations for the year

      7. Membership – Sandra Lucas
• We have a new member – Gwen Auer 
• Another J. Carter Fundraiser coming up on February 28th

• Since November 2011, we have 10 new members, 40 renewed, 
and 1 new lifetime member

     8.Corner Bookstore – Nancy Dixon
• Announced the 1st of the “Thrice Yearly Sidewalk Sales” coming 

up on Saturday March 3rd

• Mentioned the high school reading list book donation and its' 
impact

     FRIENDS OF THE MURRIETA LIBRARY 
Post Office Box 235   Murrieta, CA 92564   Phone: 951.677.5350

         “Gem of the Valley”
              

Luanne Ferrer
 President

Roberta Fokken
 Vice President

   Aimée Fitch 
 Secretary

Carol Carson
 Treasurer

Directors:
Sandra Lucas

Lorrie Thomas
Lela Llorens

Next Meeting
Tuesday, March 
20, 2012  10AM 

Library 
Community 

Room. 
Author Olivia 

Andem will  
discuss her 
novel and 

research into 
the Jane 

Austen era. 

PLEASE
Add us to your

Email “Contacts
List”:

fomurrietalibrary
@gmail.com
That way you 

won’t miss any 
FOML news!

mailto:fomurrietalibrary@gmail.com
mailto:fomurrietalibrary@gmail.com


Friends of the Murrieta Library  
General Meeting

                       Tuesday, February 21, 2012                      Page 2

9. Town Square Bookstore – Maggie Pilotte
• Sales still going fine
• eBooks starting to impact donations and sales

  
 10.  Internet Sales – Pat Farmer

• No Report

11. Special Events/Refreshments – Lela Llorens
• Fireman's Bar-B-Que is coming up in April
• Explained the Valentine's Day cards on the refreshment table as 

having been drawn by elementary school students at Alta Murrieta 
School for the seniors at the Senior Center and these were 
unclaimed

             12. Programs – Maggie Pilotte
• Already outlined in Agenda Item 6

13. Adjourned at 10:32 am

After a short break, Graphologist Paula Sassi gave a presentation on hand writing 
analysis.

Respectfully submitted,

Aimée Fitch, Secretary
Friends of the Murrieta Library
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